
~ 
~i 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 6 

1445 ROSS AVENUE. SUITE 1200 

DALLAS. TEXAS 75202·2733 

January 6, 1992 

CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Scott E. Fore, Vice President 
Environment, Health & Safety 
Safety-Kleen Corporation 
Elgin, Illinois 60123 

RE: Transmittal of Hazardous Waste Permit for 
Safety-Kleen, Albuquerque (NMD000804294) 

Dear Mr. Fore: 

Enclosed is a copy of your permit to operate a hazardous waste 
facility, under the Hazardous and Solid Waste Amendments of 1984 
(HSWA). Also enclosed is EPA's response to the changes in the 
draft permit. 

The New Mexico Environment Division (NMED) and the Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA) have entered into a joint permitting 
agreement, whereby permits may be issued in New Mexico in 
accordance with the New Mexico Hazardous Waste Management Act, as 
well as RCRA. The agreement will remain effective until the State 
hazardous waste program receives authorization under RCRA to 
administer HSWA. In order for an applicant to have a fully 
effective permit, both NMED and EPA must issue the permit. 

This letter transmits a copy of your HSWA permit with the necessary 
signature for EPA approval for permit issuance. The RCRA part of 
the full permit will be sent to you by NMED. The permit will 
become effective on the date indicated. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Bill Gallagher of my 
staff at (214) 655-6775. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~~ 
Allyn M. Davis 
Director 
Hazardous Waste Management Division 

Enclosures 

cc: Ms. Judith Espinosa, Secretary 
New Mexico Environment Division 


